
 

https://fau-edu.zoom.us/j/88686305934?pwd=OU90dkQ0SEQvOUJUNkVlaXdHOWUvUT09


4. UGC/UGP: Paul Peluso provided a report and updated the COE GPC committee about 

the University Graduate Council/University Graduate Programs Committee. An email 

requesting vote on the revision to the faculty governance document was sent from the  

graduate college. It will remain open till April 30, 2021. They will need 10% of graduate 

faculty to vote and 70% of the received votes need to in favor of the proposed changes 

for it to pass. 

5. Other Business: No other business was reported.  

 

6. Any questions or suggestions for the good of the GPC? 

a. Dr. Peluso requested input regarding how the GPC would proceed next year. Will 

committee members want to go be back to in person meetings? Or would they 

prefer that meetings continue using zoom?  

i. Dr. Darling made a motion to continue meeting via zoom for the 

2021/2022academic year. Dr. Eileen Ariza-Zoeller seconded the motion 

and the motion passed unanimously. 

 

2. Adjourn: Dr. Peluso expressed gratitude to the committee members for their work. The 

meeting adjourned at 1:40 pm. The motion was made by Lisa Finnegan and seconded by 

Caitlin Imgrund. 

 

 

 


